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Year 3’s learning experiences from Autumn One 

                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Key Dates for our Year Group this half term  
This is in addition to the whole school key dates. 
 

Date Event 
Friday 8th December  Home Learning due in 

 

Venus class 
enjoyed 
experimenting 
with creating 
natural inks. 

Mars class 
enjoyed a 
workshop  
looking at 
natural inks. 

Jupiter class 
enjoyed making 
and investigating 
3D shapes.   

Saturn class 
loved using a 
variety of scales 
to measure.   

What will your child be learning about this half term? 
 

In English we will be reading the children will be learning to write narratives and poems.  
 

In Maths we will be focusing on mental addition and subtraction, multiplication and division, fractions telling time 
and learning to recognise angles.  

 
Our topic in science is ‘rocks. Children will be learning to compare and group rocks. They will also be describing 

fossils and how they are formed. 
 

Our learning quest this half term is, ‘How have natural disasters changed the world?’ 
We will be focusing on learning skills in geography. We will be investigating and exploring how and why 

natural disasters happen and the effects that these events can have on the world.  
 

In music our focus will be on Exploring and developing playing skills using the glockenspiel. 
 

In PE we will be doing OAA and Fundamentals. 
 

In RE we will be learning about Hinduism and the main beliefs that they share.  
 

In French we will learning about getting to know you.  
 

In computing we will be developing our own stop frame animations. 

Our Recommendations: 
 

Book Recommendation: 
Leonora Bolt by Lucy Brandt 
 
Website recommendation:   
TTRockStars for times tables- 
https://ttrockstars.com/  
EdShed for spelling and maths - 
https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/menu  
 

Neptune 
enjoyed the 
opportunity to 
cast votes for 
family MP. 


